
RETIREMENT ANNOUNCEMENT 

DR. STUART LANE 

The time has finally come for me to retire from general 

practice.  I have been in Brentford for 25 years and yet the 

time has passed so quickly.   

I will be retiring from full-time medical practice with many 

mixed emotions.  I would like to thank all of you for giving 

me the opportunity to have had such a wonderful career 

and to have shared so many of your lives, in both good and  

difficult times. 

It has been a great privilege to be a doctor in Brentford 

Group Practice and I will undoubtedly miss many aspects of 

day-to-day clinical practice but the time has come to move 

on. 

I leave the practice in excellent hands.  Many of you will 

know all the doctors here and I am pleased to let you know 

that we are taking on three further physicians to share 

what is an ever-increasing workload. 

Hopefully my colleagues will invite me back to do the odd  

locum session so we may yet bump into one another; I 

hope so. 

With many, many thanks to all of you who have been my  

patients. 

 

STUART LANE 
 


